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It is here! Tell your friends and get ready for some Christmas 

shopping at the 41st annual FKSCC HOLIDAY BAZAAR. The Bazaar 

planning committee is hard at work to make this another successful 

fund raising event for the FKSCC. Once again, all monies raised at 

the Holiday Bazaar go back into the Fort Knox community through 

Soldier and family programs and educational scholarships. Once 

again, we are excited to be having the bazaar inside the historical 

Saber & Quill on Friday, November 4th 11:00 a.m. ï 7:00 p.m. and 

Saturday, November 5th 10:00- 4:00 p.m.  

We need the FKSCC membership support to make this yearôs  

Holiday Bazaar our best one ever! If you are interested in volunteering please  

contact, Jennifer Short (Co-Chair) 228-342-4065.  

Holiday Bazaar Bake Shoppe 

Volunteers needed to donate your 

favorite holiday treats. 

Contact Sarah Hoyt  

publicityfkscc@gmail.com  

757-775-1235 

The FKSCC Board would like to THANK all club members who have 

signed up to volunteer during the Holiday Bazaar and for those who have 

contributed in the preparation and planning of this event. It is truly a team 

effort and we appreciate all of you for your time and talent.  
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 Fall has finally arrived and October has already flown by so quick!  I'm loving the cooler tempera-

tures and having the windows open to enjoy the fall air.  For my house, fall means it get to take 

longer walks around the neighborhood with our new puppy.  For Fort Knox, this time of year means 

it's time for our annual FKSCC Holiday Bazaar!! 

        The Holiday Bazaar is a great chance to catch up with friends or make new ones and come out 

to get a jump start on your holiday shopping.  I truly appreciate all of the hard work that our Holiday 

Bazaar Committee has been doing to make this year's event a great success as 

it is through the dedication of our club volunteers that we able to put on such 

wonderful events.  Also, thanks in advance to all of the wonderful vendors we'll 

have this year that will be there to help you find that perfect gift.  A successful 

bazaar means FKSCC will be able to give back to the community in scholar-

ships and grants so be sure to invite all your friends to come out! 

        Never ones to rest on our laurels, we have the Holiday Gift Wrap at the PX 

just around the corner and could really use those of you with gift-wrapping 

skills (and even those of you with no gift-wrapping skills), so watch for sign-ups 

and come out and get into the holiday spirit.  And donôt forget our upcoming 

December luncheon.  It will be loads of fun with ugly sweaters and a Yankee gift swap.  Dianne is 

hard at work getting everything together, so watch for more details from her in the coming weeks. 

        Finally, thanks to everyone that generously donated canned goods to Warm Blessings at the 

October luncheon.  Your heartfelt donations will provide meals to so many in need.  The enthusi-

asm and commitment to the community that this club has is amazing and I am so proud to be a part 

of such a positive and giving organization. 

        Thanks again and I look forward to seeing all of you at all of our events!  

Tina King 

FKSCC President 



Come join us at our December luncheon!  

There will be an Ugly Sweater Contest and Cupcake Wars! Bring a friend also!  

Be sure to include them as a guest when you RSVP on your Evite invitation.  

If you are coming from off post, please allow for an additional 30 minutes of travel time, 

due to the high activity at gates. 

We now accept Mastercard and VISA!! 

Please contact me if you have not received an invitation through EVITE.   

Valerie Hamilton reservationsfkscc@gmail.com 

Welcome to the FKSCC!  I am very excited about all the wonderful luncheons and events we 

have lined up this year.  We have lots of fun planning, preparing, and working these events, 

so if you would like to join in on the fun or would like more information contact me via email, 

phone, or text.  Thank you. Register on VMIS (Volunteer Management System) today: 

www.myarmyonesource.com 

Valerie Hamilton 
Volunteer Chair 
(808)542-5209 
reservationsfkscc@gmail.com 

This is our first year with SignUp.com and it has 

been a success, thanks to all of you.  I want to 

thank everyone who has volunteered to help 

make the Holiday Bazaar a success, this event 

could not happen without you!! I don't know how 

to express the amount of gratitude I have for 

your volunteered services, the FKSCC truly     

appreciates all of you!  

Valerie Hamilton - Volunteer Coordinator 



Items are available at all 

FKSCC events. Be sure 

to stop by the table and 

see what great items 

there are for sale. 



Our Board apologizes for the inconvenience, 

but our Wreath & Tree has been cancelled.  

Unfortunately, we have experienced scheduling conflicts 

and other issues that led to this decision.  

All tickets that were purchased will receive a full refund.  

Every donor that made a donation for Wreath & Tree 

will be contacted to request permission to auction off 

their donation at our December luncheon.  

Dianne Aldrich 270-748-9275  

November 18th 6:00 p.m.  

Saber & Quill Fort Knox, KY  


